| COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, ;.

19th July, 1929,

Dear Cirs ’

With reference to my letter of the 8th May last
relative to the motorship "DUVALLA®, I shall be glad to
learn whether any opportunity has yet been afforded fvsz?
this vessel's screw shafts to be examined,
of the survey having been held I
forward the Surveyor?

and in the svent
shall be obliged if you will
B report to this Office for 'm
information of the Committee, Should the survey not :
have taken plage parham you will be so good as to let me lmoww
what further arrangements have been made in the matter,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the -
%&iﬂmﬁw Committee,

n & Co., Itd.,
ts,




